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ISSUE: GOVERNOR CUOMO'S RESIGNATION, SEXUAL HARASSMENT, GOVERNOR HOCHUL 

The governor has harmed many women—women who were working in service of the Great

State of New York and the public. I am relieved to hear that Andrew Cuomo has resigned

from the executive chamber, but I remain concerned about the extensive network of allies

who worked to help him cover and “spin” his acts, and that the toxic work environment he

fostered could persist in his absence. We must work to ensure the hostile, unlawful conduct

that occurred in the executive chamber is not occurring in any workplace, let alone in state

government. 

I thank the women who came forward and acknowledge the many who could not for their

own personal reasons. 

Kathy Hochul has time and again demonstrated a passionate, lifelong commitment to the

success of women, our region and our great state. It will be a new opportunity to work on the

issues most pressing to New York State with a fellow Western New Yorker heading the

executive chamber, and I look forward to what we’ll accomplish for our State and the 55th

District.”
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